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What’s On @ BWPS?
CPR and Anaphylaxis training

Staff will be involved in training of CPR and Anaphylaxis on 

Monday afternoon from 3:30-6:30pm. This is part of our annual 

professional development agenda and I thank the staff for their 

continual commitment to the safety and well being of all of our 

children.

Swimming Carnival

Thank you to Mr McMahon and Mr Brannigan who organised a 

wonderful swimming carnival last Tuesday. It was pleasing to 

see children swimming in 100m events and to see an increase 

in the number of children swimming in 50 metre events. As the 

day was fairly rushed we are looking to increase the duration of 

the day next year and make some changes to our processes 

and procedures.

BGHS visit

Our Year 5 and Year 6 girls will attend a presentation by some 

teachers from Bankstown Girls High School on Wednesday 

26th of February. The presentation will be an opportunity for 

our girls to hear all about what the high school has to offer. The 

presentation will be in our school hall during class time. 

Furthermore, a high tea has also been organised for parents to 

attend, and this will take place at the high school. For more 

information about the high tea see the attached flyer.

 

Tuesday, 25th February
Football clinics begin

Term 1 Week 5

Wednesday, 26th February
BGHS visit to our school- girls 
from Years 5 & 6

Thursday, 27th February
High School Parent Workshop 
from 8:30-9:30 am in the hall

Friday, 28th February
PSSA
Ready, Set, Go continues

Coming Soon
Monday, 2nd March Bankstown 
District Swimming Carnival
Friday, 6th March Kinder vision 
testing
10th and 11th March- Woodville 
Alliance Excursion stage 3
Thursday, 12th March- P&C AGM
Week 8- Parent Voice Sessions
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Growth Mindset

As you know, BWPS strives to develop resilience, perseverance and determination in all of our 

students K-6. One way we do this is to teach all of our students about the concept of 'Growth 

Mindset' - which is the understanding that learning and intelligence is not 'fixed' and that through 

effort, hard work and persistence, anyone can become successful. We celebrate students who 

consistently demonstrate this mindset within our classrooms by presenting Growth Mindset badges 

at our award assemblies throughout the term. Only two badges per class are given at each 

assembly so if your child earns one, please recognise that it is a big achievement and join us in 

celebrating their success.

 

SRC:

Congratulations to the following students who were nominated to be part of the SRC (Student 

Representative Council) in 2020:

1E: Abir & Ziyad

1H: Maryam & Noah

1S: Kim & Humza

2M: Sylvia & Adam

3/2H: Taylor & Anastasios

4/3B: Sundus & Mitchell

4/3K: Antonia & Jake

4/3V: Sofia & Tony

6/5A: Bella & Hadi

6/5D: Zaynab & Noar

6/5M: Zainab & Ray
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Choir
Bankstown West students from years three to six have the opportunity again to sing in the city with other 

students from NSW Public Schools. This year, students will have the opportunity to sing at Sydney Town 

Hall on the evening of Thursday the 27th of August. We have received some permission notes back but 

we would love to receive more. For those families who were involved last year, you will remember that our 

students sang with different high school orchestras. We would like permission notes back by next week 

(Week 5.) Please hand in your permission notes to the office or Miss Webster or Mr Dippert.  Thank you.

 

Here is a link with photos from previous choir concerts. 

https://www.facebook.com/cantabilemusicfestival/

Swimming Carnival 
Photos

Click on the pictures below to see more photos

https://www.facebook.com/cantabilemusicfestival/
https://bankstownw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/gallery/swimming-carnival-2020.html
https://bankstownw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/gallery/swimming-carnival-2020.html
https://bankstownw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/gallery/swimming-carnival-2020.html
https://bankstownw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/gallery/swimming-carnival-2020.html
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